
Dear legislators,

You tyrannical bunch of fools pushing and supportimg this bill are once again taking power back away from WE THE PEOPLE. We 
spoke overwelmingly when we voted in favor of Measure 11. It's time for you politicians to learn your place, you work for and serve 
us and we have already spoken on this issue!! This bill converts mandatory minimum sentences for specified felonies other than 
murder to presumptive sentences. The intent is to allow a lesser sentence than mandated by Measure 11. This is not benefitting us 
law abiding citizens and the victims of these criminals. For victims trying to move on and heal from abuse, letting their abusers off 
with lesser sentences is unconscionable. Eight of the nine female prosecutors in Oregon issued a letter outlining how dangerous 
bills gutting Measure 11 in the legislature would cause more victims to suffer in silence. This is a part of a suite of bills intended to 
gut the spirit of Measure 11 while 78% of Oregon voters oppose repealing Measure 11 making our communities less safe. Do your 
jobs and work for us and what we want. Don't be tyrants. Vote NO on this ridiculous criminal/progressive appeasing garbage. Thank 
you.

Sincerely,
Chad Kernutt 
Albany, Oregon


